
Business sponsor program - John Paul II Polish School, Inc. 

 

John Paul II Polish School was founded in 2006 as a non-profit organization to develop creative and 

challenging curriculum for children of Polish heritage. The program will help them develop awareness 

and understanding of Polish language, culture, history and religion. We are committed to promoting 

loyalty to America and to be proud Polish-Americans in our community. We are dedicated to foster a 

sense of community, cultural identity and heritage. To carry out our mission, we have an active Board 

of Directors to coordinate activities voluntarily. 

Please join our “Business Sponsor Program“, we appreciate your generosity. 

Your sponsorship is fully tax deductible. 

All our sponsors’ logos will be visibly and prominently displayed during opening hours of our school, 

and during school events. The parents and visitors will be able to see and appreciate our sponsors. 

We will dedicate twice the room for our Silver Sponsors, and triple for our Gold and Platinum Sponsors. 

Our Bronze Sponsors donate $100 a year and will be posted for 1 school year on the side panels of 

www.PolskaSzkolaNJ.com together with other Bronze Sponsors, and will receive a Certificate of 

Recognition. 

Our Silver Sponsors donate $250 a year and will be posted for 1 school year on the side panels of 

www.PolskaSzkolaNJ.com with a link to your website. We will randomly include your logo in our e-mail 

communication. Your company will also receive a commemorative framed “Certificate of Sponsorship.” 

We will mention your company at our events. 

Our Gold Sponsors donate $500 a year and will be posted for 1 school year on the side panels of 

www.PolskaSzkolaNJ.com and on remaining pages, with a link to your website. We will always include 

your logo in our e-mail communication. Your company will also receive a commemorative plaque 

“Certificate of sponsorship.” We will mention your company at our events. 

Our Platinum Sponsors donate more than $1,000 a year and will be posted for 1 school year on the top 

of the home page of www.PolskaSzkolaNJ.com and on remaining pages, with a link to your website. 

We will always include your logo in our e-mail communication. Your company will also receive a 

commemorative plaque “Certificate of Sponsorship.” We will mention your company at our events. Your 

company will be prominently displayed for all to see during Pulaski Day Parade. 

 

For more info contact: 

John Paul II Polish School, Inc. 

P.O. Box 252, Lake Hiawatha, NJ 07034 

Att: Joseph Mastej, Chief Financial Officer, (862) 485-6791 

Or Michael Kaczor, Chairman, (973) 615-6477 


